
ONE  HUNDRED  MEMBERS  OF  THE
JORDAN  FLOCK  VISIT  THE
PATRIARCHATE
On Thursday, the 3rd/16th of July 2015, a group of one hundred
Greek  Orthodox,  Arabic-speaking  faithful  from  the
Patriarchate’s  flock  in  Jordan,  led  by  father  Athanasios
Kakis, visited the Patriarchate.

The  group  was  welcomed  by  H.B.  Theophilos,  Patriarch  of
Jerusalem,  who  offered  spiritual  advice  and  blessed  the
continuation of their tour along the Holy Shrines.

From the Secretariat-General
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